Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: MY FARM <myfarmsb@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 5:56 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das; Wolf, Janet; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Rogue Entertaining;
Lavagnino, Steve

Subject: Public comment, Hearing #18-00068 Cannabis Business License

Hello, this is Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective Incs comments regarding tomorrows hearing for cannabis
business license ordinances.

Besides the fact that our zone has become a non commercial zone for cannabis operations which could stop us
from doing business after being established since 2009, there seems to be no direct direction for existing
cultivators who are not zoned correctly and who are going through the amortization process that have temporary
licenses.

As you know, to stay in compliance we must be state approved. During the amortization process, we must stay
in compliance at a county and state level.

Supervisors, please direct staff to give an annual license to non conforming operations so we can stay in
compliance with county as same existing operation, and go through state licensing regulations so our
amortization process can continue as we navigate all these regulations.

Our temporary license will not cover the whole year and into next, therefore county must allow existing
operations to operate as they are and receive an annual license authorization, until amortization process is
terminated. Not doing so would mean our business cannot continue operating until we find a suitable zoned
area, and the amortization process isn't actually in action.

Thanks for you time.

Cody Hemmah
COO, Maria Ygnacio Farm Collective Inc



